‘To celebrate Mid-Autumn Festival,
the Chinese Department held an event
in the hall, with a lovely short skit
about the tale of the four beautiful
princesses. Then there were quizzes
with traditional fruits as prizes. In the
end we received delicious mooncakes

| to eat. Jasmine Peralta, 3B
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‘The Halloween party was so much fun. I'm glad | got to spend it with my friends, classmates and
schoolmates. We danced, made masks, decorated the hall, wrapped a mummy, ate snacks and
watched a movie. | am proud of my house team for winning this year’s Halloween activity.

The most memorable part of the day was when we (my teammates) wrapped up Liam intd'a
mummy. | would like to thank the teachers for organizing a fun day for ys_’
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ROANE THARK YOU TO ALL
5 PARENTS FOR SHARING
JAND CARING. .,
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Tai O Road, Tai O, Lantau Island
Tel.29855%65 www.bfhmc.edu.hk
E-mail:infoeeclass.bfhme.edu.hk

BFHMC TEACHERS
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CONGRATULATIONS! §
4 x 100 relay champions!




Board Decoration Competition
Creative ability and teamwork were given a free reign
as classes competed in the Class Board Decoration
Competition. The theme this year was our Major
Concerns, which include ‘setting our moral compass
to integrity’. There were some amazingly creative
results, but the clear winner was 1C. Congratulations!

lC the (Wera]l winner
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September 3rd 2012 marked a spe(:lal day — the school’s
35th year Opening Ceremony commemorated this special
new school year for Buddhist Fat Ho Memorial College.
This year brought a new increase in students, especially
in the EMI stream. Our Principal, Mr. Yuon, spoke of the
need to strive together to succeed in creating the changing
face of our school. Mr Yuon was sporting a new and distin-
guished-looking beard, to the surprise of many, which he
vowed to keep until our school population reached a target
of 500 pupils. At this rate, Mr. Yuon’s beard may be gone
by next year! Other dignitaries included the School Super-
visor, Mr. Lam Hon Wan and all the honourable members
of the Executive Committee. New teachers were introduced,
new faces seen and the new school year was underway.
What it will bring is up to us to create!

Our BFHMC teachmg staff undergo constant development through—
out the year to improve their teaching skills and knowledge. This
school year has already brought two such opportunities — Teacher
Development Days (TDD) were held on 12th September and 22nd
October. During the first TDD a very informative talk was given on
the subject of catering for learning diversity. The second TDD was
held on a beautiful summer’s day at Ngong Ping. In addition to the
Venerable Sik Chi Wai, the Abbot of Po Lin Monastery, two wonderful
and humorous guests, the Venerable Sik Hin Hung and the
Venerable Sik Hin Yan involved us in sharing sessions and even a
walking meditation around the spectacular Wisdom Path. The
Venerable Sik Hin Hung spoke eloquently about the role of -
Buddhism in Education and shared his inspiring vision of the future
of our school. It was a wonderful and humbling day and a welcomed
reminder that there is always more to learn for all of us.

S1 Summer Camp

Summer Camp for S1 students gave new BFHMC students
a taste of being a secondary school student and a chance
to meet new classmates and schoolmates. It is always a
wonderful sight to see eager young faces taking such a
major step for the first time. We w1sh them a happy and
productive school life. 5

All new students were 1nv1ted to pizza for lunch one day at
the beginning of the new term to welcome them to our

school and to meet and greet each other, and some of their
teachers. Pizza is always a good ice- breaker1

All lower form students were invited to join the ‘Trick or Treat’
event held this year at the school. Students could bring their
own costumes, or rent a cape or mask from the Ing Club’ at
school. Those in costumes had the right to locate teachers
after classes and receive a gift of candy! We had such fun and =
all participants took home a bag of candy — thanks, teachers!

Wedding
Bells at
BFHMC(C!

Two of our most
popular teachers,

Ms Helen Chow and
Mr Lam Fung tied the
knot in November this year
in a mémorable ceremony at
Park Island.

great joy and
success in their
lives together.

& Congratulations to
v Ms. Chow Chui PiK,
from our office Staff,
and her husband
UL (e wedding day!s
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REGISTER
NOW!
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